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The Windmill being measured up for 
repair on 17th May 
 

The Annual Parish Meeting 
This annual event was again well 
attended by you and your 
neighbours, representatives of 
the District Council (including 
our new DC Jose Hales), and 
representatives of some of our 
parish committees.  
 
Our windmill’s state of repair 
was one of the items mentioned 
in the Chairman, Andrew 
Gardiner’s report.  
 
Paul Drury gave the report for 
the Playing Fields Committee 
whilst the Village Hall 
Committee’s report was 
submitted by Stuart Farrow but 
read out by the Parish Clerk, 
there being no committee 
member present.   
Ed Stanford very ably gave the 
report for the Youth Club and 
earned himself some applause. 
For the very first time, the  
 
Community Awards, voted on by 
parishioners, were revealed.  
John Crawley, Janet Crouch, Dan 
Hicks, Michael Melville and Peter 
Wiseman were all presented with 
their awards. 
 
If you were unable to attend 
this year, come along next year 
and be fully informed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOCAL 

ELECTION 

RESULTS 
Jose Hales, Liberal Democrat, 

elected with 1,476 votes.  

Colin Jaffray, Conservative, 
1,343 votes. 
 
GENERAL ELECTION 

RESULTS 
Andrew Lansley, Conservative, 

re-elected with 27,995 votes. 

Sebastian Kindersley, Liberal 
Democrat, 20,157 votes. 
 
 
THE NEXT PARISH 

COUNCIL MEETING is on 
Tuesday 13th July when you can 
come and express any of your 
concerns. 
 

 

Cricket  
 

 

 

 

in Cambridgeshire 
is now 'open' to everyone.  
 
What is meant by this? To 
quote the Cambridgeshire 
Cricket Association (CCA) "the 
guidelines allow junior players 
in Year 8 at school (Under 13 
at midnight on 31st August in 
the year preceding the current 
season) to play in open age 
cricket...providing parental 
consent to play has been 
obtained prior to play...this 
requirement recognises the 
need for parents or guardians 
to be aware of the significance 
of allowing their young child to 
participate in open age cricket 
rather than purely junior 
cricket". 
 
Great Chishill currently has a 
second eleven playing in the 
lower leagues of the CCA and 
we are always looking for new 
players, especially those who 
are covered by the above 
criteria (the ruling applies 
equally to boys or girls). 
 
 
For more details, or to find out 
about cricket in the villages of 
Great Chishill and Chrishall 
contact Richard Brunt (07518 
365570) or Simon Coxall 
(07813 385708). 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EDITORIAL CONTACT: 
Janet Erskine TEL: 838300 
jngerskine@gmail.com 

A DATE  

FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 
4TH JULY 2010 

        STEVE SAUNDERS 
        MEMORIAL  
        CRICKET MATCH 
 
to be combined with  
 
          YOUTH CLUB  
          VILLAGE FÊTE  
 
on the playing fields and in 
the village hall. 
 
All the fun of a traditional 
fête and cricket to watch. 
 
Look out for further details! 
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YOUR VILLAGE 

NEEDS YOU! 

 

 

THE VILLAGE HALL 
COMMITTEE NEEDS YOUR 
ENTHUSIASM 

If you have an hour to spare 
during the evening every two 
months or so then perhaps you 
would consider joining the Great 
and Little Chishill Village Hall 
Committee. 
If you are interested in helping 
out this wonderful village facility 
then please contact Stuart 
Farrow - 01763 838505 or Liz 
Parkes - 01763 838380 
We look forward to welcoming 
you. 

 

MORE VOLUNTEERS ARE 
NEEDED BYSPEED WATCH                    
Help combat speeding through 
our village and keep children 
safer.  If you can help at all, call 
Geoff Crowther on 838668. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MELBOURN AND DISTRICT 

LIBRARY NEWS  

   
The Library continues to 
welcome new volunteers to help 
at the library – please get in 
touch if you would like to learn 
more.  It is anticipated that with 
the reduction in mobile library 

service to monthly rather than 

fortnightly rounds, there will be 
an increase in demand at the 
Library.  
 
Donations of good quality books 
are always welcome; batches of 
no more than ten are best. Any 
member of staff will be more 
than happy to help order any 
item from the massive 
Cambridgeshire Library stock 
for collection at Melbourn – and 
there is a rotating stock of 
books, DVDs, and audio books to 
choose from on the shelves at 
Melbourn too. For more 
information please 
visitwww.melbourncambridge.org.
uk.  
 

 

 

 

Mobile Library 

Service 

Waller’s Close: 
10.30 – 10.45                              
The Church:  
10.50 - 11.05      

• June 4 

• June 18 

• July 2 

• July 16 

• July 30 

BIN COLLECTIONS 

June 

05 Green (Sat) 
11 Black Bin. 
18 Green  
25 Black  
 

2 July Green 

 
 

WOMEN’S 

INSTITUTE 

MEETING  

Tuesday, 15th June 
“Help me, Heal me – 
Acupuncture” 

A talk                       
by Claire Lister 

Do we really 

have 

bluebells in 

our gardens? 

Compare the 
wild one, 
above, with 
the garden 
“Spanish” one 
left. 
 


